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	File ID: 24-0158
	Caption: Resolution amending the sale agreement of City owned surplus property on Kinney Coulee Rd, parcel 17-10575-63, to Sarah and Dylan Delagrave.
	Staff/Department Responsible: Julie Emslie, Planning
	Requestor: Sarah and Dylan Delagrave
	Location: This parcel is adjacent to the International Business Park on the southeast corner. It is in City District 2. 
	Summary/Purpose: Prior to closing on the sale of the property, the Delagraves completed a Design Phase Geotechnical Report on the property which identified unsuitable subsurface soils that require significant correction prior to the planned building improvement on the property. A letter from the Delagraves General Contractor, DBS group, is attached to this legislation. This letter outlines the level of correction that is needed and costs associated with this correction.  

Due to the corrections needed, the Delagraves have requested a lowered sale price of $180,000 and an extension to their construction timeline. The $180,000 is within the range of estimated value provided by the City Assessor.
	Background: City staff followed City ordinance regarding the sale of surplus land, including publicizing the sale. The City received one official offer to purchase from Dylan & Sarah Delagrave, owners of Del’s Service Center. The City Assessor provided an estimated value of the property of $180,000-211,000. The offer from Del’s Service Center originally was for $211,000, and they agreed to compliance with the design standards in the International Business Park covenants. The Council approved the sale of this property to Sarah & Dylan Delagrave at the Dec 2024 meeting. 

Prior to Jan 1, 2024, this parcel was divided into 2 parcels. They were combined as part of this sale. Thus, legislation from 2023 regarding this sale refer to 2 parcels. 
	Fiscal Impact: $30,000 less than the formerly approved $211,000. Thus once sale has been finalized, and if this legislation is approved, this will result in $180,000 to the General Fund
	Staff Recommendation: Approval


